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Additional Case Information:

Paperwork and site inspection conducted by , observed by . 

The site is usually stocked with 12 pens, however upon input fish tested positive for RMS and the stock was thinned into an 

extra pen. Following input fish were treated with freshwater and oxytet which has since cleared the site for RMS. Site have 

plans in place to remove the 13th pen by grading its stock into the remaining 12 pens.

Site recently treated for sea lice in March 2022, the treatment included a round of Salmosan followed by an AMX treatment. 

Week 52, 2021 and Week 9, 2022 the AF sea lice counts were slightly above the CoGP suggested criteria for treatment but 

returned well below following immediate treatment. 

Waste is ensiled on site and collected by . 

Access to sea lice treatments (Salmosan, AMX, Slice) and access to mechanical treatment boat if required in partnership with 

MOWI. Rainbow trout sites are not permitted to stock cleaner fish. 

A few mortalities observed in some pens as mortalities had yet to be removed that day. Fish appeared healthy and feeding 

well. Visual inspection of fish showed no signs of sea lice. A high number of runts observed in pens 4 and 10. Runts to be 

removed at grading over the next few weeks. 
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AMENDED FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE  

VISIT REPORT 
 

SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 
 
BUSINESS NO FB0119  DATE OF VISIT  08/06/2022 
SITE NO FS0356  SITE NAME  North Moine 
CASE NO 20220192                     INSPECTOR        
 

This report replaces the fish health report R25 issued on 20/06/2022 by . 
The previous report should be discarded. 
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 
2009.  
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as 
described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009.  
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as low. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every third year. The category 
of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required.  
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to 
ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are 
being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained. 
 
Records in relation to aquaculture animals transported by the business were inspected and found 
to be adequately maintained.  
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
No mortality levels exceeding the reporting criteria have been recorded since the last inspection. 
 
Reports detailing the results of animal health surveillance carried out by or on behalf of the business 
and/or Marine Scotland were available for inspection. 
 




